
St. Paul Lutheran Church Council – SPECIAL VOTE 
February 8, 2019 

 
 

 

Following the Annual Congregational Meeting on Sunday, January 27, 2019, the Church Council made the 
following motion based on the results of the annual election. 

Motion was made to remove Shirley Zierke as a signatory to the checking accounts and as an 
individual who can access the safe deposit box. Tyler Kroschel, the newly elected vice president,  
should be added as a signatory to the checking accounts and for access to the safe deposit box.  
 
Patti Lichtscheidl be removed from having access to All God's Children's Account and debit card  
and Kathy DiMeglio be added to have the same access Patti Lichtscheidl had.  
 
Janet Nutter be removed from having access to the Youth checking account and her debit card  
be deactivated.  
 

Other signatories will stay in place.   Claudia Nelson will continue to have online banking access 
to view the accounts but no ability to sign checks. 

 

This motion was made by Katie Fetterly, seconded by Julie Coozennoy and unanimously approved by the 2019 
Church Council.   

 
 
 
On February 6, 2019 an additional motion was made by Katie Fetterly, seconded by Julie Coozennoy and 
unanimously approved by the 2019 Church Council  
 

Motion to approve Joanna Kroschel as an authorized user for the youth account debit card  
as well as read only access to that account.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by: 
 

 Julie Coozennoy   
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